Monday Mailings Ideas to Share

ltem	Description	Link
Don't lick the Bins Podcast by Kate Horton Tent Lick Lick Lick Lick Lick Lick Lick Lick	This podcast episode Kate chats to Phobie Howarth. Phobie has 7 years experience as a teacher at Te Aho o Te Kura Pounamu (The correspondence School). She shares her top tips for teaching in an online space; this includes relationships, digital etiquette, boundaries, knowing your tech, trusting yourself and where to find support.	https://coachingcolab.com/podcast/
Nigel Latta	Message for parents with how to deal with kids learning.	https://www.tvnz.co.nz/shows/seven-sharp/clips/how-to-cope-with-kids-learning-at-home-during-the-lockdown

Sponsors

Gold

Playground Creations

Delighted to be Gold Sponsor of WPA!

Based in the Waikato, we design and build playgrounds to inspire and ignite the magic of play. Playground Creations will work with you to turn your playground design into a fun-filled and educational reality.

Enhancing movement, developing coordination, testing strength and flexibility - our playground creations cater for all ages, abilities and imaginations.

Playground Creations HQ doors are now closed for the next little while, as we do our bit to stop the spread of the virus. Ours sales, finance and design teams are set up to work from home and are available via phone, email and all social channels.

We love nothing more than building and maintaining playgrounds within our community. Get in touch, we'd love to chat.

P: 0800 273 283 / E: build@playgroundcreations /W: www.playgroundcreations.co.nz / A: 129 Riverlea Road, Hamilton /



Furnware:

furnware

There is no better time than now to support local'

Here to help with any options, design and planning for your schools learning or admin spaces. Ezra Murray

Ezra.murray@furnware.co.nz

0274 060 086

Silver

Kukri:

We are working from home through the lockdown period; so available via phone/email/skype. If anything does come to mind re design ideas, and/or uniform updates now is a good time for things to be drawn up and samples ordered:

- · Multi-Sport T-shirts
- · Year 8 Polos/ Leavers Kit
- · Staff Uniform
- School Uniform ideas/updates

We have a great relationship with a number of schools in the WPA, if you don't use us, now is a good time to try and see what we can do. Get in touch by email and we can talk you through our process (we can create you a sample or two at no charge)

At this stage, our sourcing infrastructure is returning back to full strength, our factory turnaround times are returning to normal, global freight is at a premium and we are managing this situation to mitigate the impact this will have. Any impact will be communicated to our customers.

In terms of the wider global Kukri picture, we remain in a strong position with our majority stakeholders JD Sports. We have begun planning together to ensure we're ready for the conclusion of the current situation.

As we navigate uncertain times, please feel free to contact Mark or Sean with any concerns or feedback you may have on our continuing service.

mark@kukri.co.nz sean@kukri.co.nz

Thanks,

Mark McConnell Kukri NZ

e: mark@kukri.co.nz

m: 021781122

Sitech:

kia ora, kia ora te iwi

Thank you, everyone, for your support over the years it's always very appreciated.

As you can understand this year is going to be more challenging than ever and we want to be around to continue to support your staff and students with the right solutions.

If you are needing a quote for easy coding Robotics, voice reinforcement, next-generation touch screens, emergency/music bell solutions or full audio-visual requirements please allow us to quote.

I have attached a flyer on distance learning using the SwivI for clear video and audio content, as well SwivI has given everyone the ability to use pro accounts at no charge to help share videos and editing if required.

Swivl now can link directly with zoom for east video streaming and conferencing with your board or staff members.

Kind regards/Ngā mihi nui,

Warren Leet

Technology consultant

Waikato. Bay of Plenty.Taranaki Sitech Systems (NZ) Ltd T: 0800 100 607

M: +64 21 405 284

Family Zone:

Protect Your Students Online While Learning at Home

If your students are expected to engage in online learning while at home, then you will likely want to extend your filtering to ensure they are safe and focused while doing so. Certainly if you've sent any school devices (Chrome, Win, Mac, iPad) or Google accounts home, you will want to ensure they are filtered 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Family Zone is offering their filtering and classroom tools free of charge until the end of term 2. Currently they have over 300 schools in NZ using their services and 1,300 globally.

In most scenarios, protection can be deployed to students even if devices are already with students at home.

<u>Learn more here</u> and register your interest. A Family Zone representative will make contact with you.

Watch an 8 min walkthrough of Family Zone's School Manager and Classwize systems here.

CERTAINTY -- all students instantly protected while learning at home VISIBILITY -- powerful reporting and red flag alerts let you know who's at risk so you can take action. Classroom tools empower teachers teaching remotely.

GRANULARITY -- take ownership of your filtering, at the school level and class level.

Footsteps:

At home or at school we need to keep kids active, creative

and moving!

For educators across NZ looking for remote learning ideas. Register below and we will give you a solution to students learning dance at school and at home.

https://footstepsdancecompany.com.au/register-for-our-term-2-remote-learning-program/



Tiger Turf

The Team at TigerTurf are available to discuss multi-sports and other synthetic turf projects you may be planning for your school. Despite the current uncertainties, now could be a good time to be assessing your sports and playground facilities. Check out our website for inspiration and ideas and feel free to get in touch. Email: NZinfo@tigerturf.com or phone: 0800 804 134 for more information.

Kind regards,

DAVID KOSOOF

Business Development Manager
TigerTurf New Zealand Ltd
M +64 27 455 7816
d.kosoof@tigerturf.com | https://tigerturf.com

Bronze

Carus

Environmental Disinfecting and Sanitisation for Schools

We're approaching week four in our effort to reduce and irradiate COVID-19 from New Zealand.

This means we have to start planning for what happens next. What can our local communities do to keep our children safe when they return to school?

One way Carus can help is with our deep clean and sanitisation service.

Our experienced wash-down teams work throughout the Waikato region, including in close to thirty schools. We want you to know we're here to help.

Carus can help you with your first deep clean and an develop an ongoing plan around

disinfecting and sanitising for the upcoming weeks and months.

To find out more contact your local WPA Business partner Rawiri Marshall Rawiri.marshall@carus.co.nz 0221895169

Kind Regards,

Rawiri Marshall | Regional Business Development Manager P 0800 453 628 | M 022 1895 169 | E <u>rawiri.marshall@carus.co.nz</u> 47 Commerce Street, Frankton, Hamilton 3204

/ LinkedIn / Facebook / Instagram / Website